
 

Par.24/09.20233 

 

ONAM CELEBRATIONS AND STUDENT RUN 
SCHOOL 

Dear Parents and Students, 

The School gives importance to all its stakeholders 
including the student’s cabinet. Based on the request from 
the student community the school holds the Onam 
celebrations on 8th of September 2023. Students can wear 
traditional attire on that day. 

Due to the Onam celebrations, student run school has been 
shifted to 7th of September 2023. The students take up all 
roles and offices of the school to mark the contributions of 
teachers.  

With regards, 

Principal-in-Charge/ 05.09.2023 


